
June 4, 2015                                                                           Ald. Russell W. Stamper, II  

                                                                                                                       (414) 286-3771 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

Milwaukeeans invited to attend Job Fair 
 

Alderman Russell W. Stamper, II invites Milwaukee residents to attend a job fair being 

held at the end of the month by the St. Ann Center for Intergenerational Care. Among the 

positions available are: Early Childhood Education Teachers, CNAs, PCWs, LPNs, 

Building and Grounds Staff, Kitchen and Housekeeping Staff, Receptionists, Drivers and 

Security, as well as various other volunteer opportunities. 

 

The job fair will take place from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. on Friday, June 26, 2015 at The 

Milwaukee Area Workforce Investment Board, located at 2342 N. 27
th

 St. 
 

Resumes and questions can be sent to mtaylor@stanncenter.org. For more information, 

visit stanncenternorth.org or call (414) 977-5000. 

 
              

What:        St. Ann Center for Intergenerational Care Job Fair 

 

When:       Friday, June 26, from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

 

Where:     Milwaukee Area Workforce Investment Board, 

       2342 N. 27
th

 St. 
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